

Full name:

Class:

MID-TERM TEST

Time allotted: 45 minutes

A. PRONUNCIATION:

Choose the different pronunciation. (1pt)

- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|-----------------|---------------|
| 1. A. slice | B. grill | C. sprinkle | D. pyramid |
| 2. A. occasion | B. starter | C. erode away | D. entertain |
| 3. A. music | B. confusion | C. biscuit | D. cube |
| 4. A. pyramid | B. abroad | C. package tour | D. affordable |

Choose the best answer. (1,5 pts)

- It can be quite busy here during the tourist _____.
A. season B. phase C. period D. stage
- My cousin is _____ university student.
A. a B. an C. the D. X
- If my father has free time, he will plays tennis.
A B C D
- Someone who is away from on holiday is a _____.
A. jet lag B. holiday makers C. sunglasses D. seaside resort
- The book _____ I liked was the detective story.
A. who B. which C. whom D. where
- There are many beautiful spots. Ha Long Bay is _____.
A. breathtaking B. important C. healthy D. difficult

B. READING

Gap fill: Choosing the correct option to complete the text (1,5pts)

instead - hamburger - shouldn't- fat - stew - too much

Well, I think there are some ways to keep fit. Firstly, we should eat healthily. Don't eat (1)..... fast food. Some people have a big (2)..... and a soft drink for lunch. It isn't a good idea because that meal doesn't include any vegetables. (3), if they want to have a quick healthy lunch, they should buy some avocado sushi. Secondly, we (4) deep-fry food. We should steam it. Steamed dishes don't use any(5)..... If you like, you can also (6) lean meat with vegetables. It's healthy and nutritious

1. Read the text and answer the questions(1pt)

Da Nang is one of the most popular place for both Vietnamese and foreign tourist. It is a destination that you simply cannot afford to miss. Visiting Da Nang I am really impressed by Ba Na Hill containing longest cable car from land to the top of the mountain. It is an unforgettable experience for visitors to observe breathtaking sight and picturesque scene. The beaches have long golden sand. Tourist has a chance to relax, enjoy the peace and nature. Moreover, the city has many big bridges like: Dragon bridge, Quay bridge and a large outdoor entertainment named Asia park. Additionally, there are a lot of delicious typical dishes such as: Quang noodle, Xeo cake, pork pan-cake and others.

Da Nang is preserved for its natural beauty; therefore, a lot of tourists come here. This leads to polluted environment, natural damage and other social problems.

In the future, I hope Da Nang will develop and become more popular over the world.

- Is Da Nang a tourist attraction?
- What is Da Nang famous for?
- Where can people play outdoor activities in Da Nang?

4. Do tourists make the environment polluted?

III. WRITING

1. Do as directed. (1,5pts)

1. Minh doesn't read many English books because he doesn't have time.

- If Minh

2 She teaches English at our school.

- She is an

3. The visitors can see a lot of beautiful parks. They come to London.

2. Rearrange the words to make complete sentences(1pt)

1. holiday /He / learn /decided/ after / in England. / to/ a/ English

2. in /I'm / of / history, especially/ very/ interested /history/ animals/the /wild

3. If / want/ learn /study / you / to/ you/ English./ should/ abroad,./

4. In short,/ tourism /the/ of /has / on the/ development/ environment./ bad effects/